
Subject: HB 2644 

 

Dear Senator/Senate Committee, 

I am a constituent in Umatilla County. I see that HB 2644 has passed through house but I am 

reaching out to show my point in opposing this bill! It goes against medical freedom and the 

right to choose. Oregon is a great state to live in for many reasons but one of the biggest reasons 

that people are coming to love this state is the medical freedoms we carry... Some can argue that 

injecting Vitamin K is the most effective administration but a lot of families do not wish to inject 

their babies, where the oral application is their way of choice. I do not feel it is the state or 

hospitals place to choose for us as parents which is best for our children. Altering the phrasing to 

say that oral or injection are both optional methods, is suffice... Please consider keeping our 

freedoms in tack around our family's healthcare. I hope to see a stop to this bill on April 11th's 

hearing. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME, 

 

 

Meagan Reser 
Reser Mechanics LLC, Volunteer and Friend 
PO Box 22 
Hermiston, OR 97838 
 
† "Try to be a rainbow in someone's cloud." -XOXO 
 


